
BOIL WATER NOTICE
Posted on February 20th, 2021

BOIL WATER NOTICE---LOW SYSTEM WATER PRESSURE: Water System Distribution Pressures have dropped below 20 pounds per square inch because of the extreme weather conditions for two reasons, first our water intakes from Lake Worth froze up and we had to shut down the water plant and secondly, our backup emergency water supply from the City of Fort Worth Water Department is currently unable to provide a sufficient water flow supply to the City of River Oaks Water System in order for us to meet our water system supply demands resulting in low water system pressures. SEE ATTACHED BOIL WATER NOTICE!

Actions Being Taken to Correct the Problem: Both the City of Fort Worth and the City of River Oaks are working around the clock to increase supply to our distribution system in order to meet our system demand. In the meantime, please boil the water prior to use for drinking water or human consumption purposes. For more information contact Marvin Gregory at 817-626-5421 Extension 324 or John Paul Jones at 817-626-6454.
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